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Autumn term 2025 

Wednesday 3rd September  Pupils return to school 

Monday  8th September: After school club ‘sbegin 

 Thursday 11th September year 6s -  Bikeability 

Friday  12th September Yr 6 Bikeability 

 

17.07.25 

 

 

Please ensure that all  preschool,       
dinner, club and trip money is paid up to 
date before the end of the term.      
Thank you 

Our year 6 Leavers 2025 
 

It is with great sadness that we bid farewell to Milly, Eliza, Phoebe, Fin, Meadow and Oliver this 
week: our wonderful year 6s who are off to Wigmore High School this coming September.  They 
have been such a fantastic year group and will be very sorely missed by all staff and pupils.  We 
would like to take this opportunity to thank both the children themselves and their families for all 
of the good times at St Mary's over the years and for  their support for the school.  We wish them 
all the very best in their new adventures and hope that they come back regularly to keep us          
updated on their progress!  



Leavers 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

School  lunches 

As you know School dinners will now be provided by Lucton School at a cost of £2.75 per meal.  

We will have to   pre-order  dinners on a Friday for the following week.  For the first three days of 

the term we will ring the dinner numbers through each morning. 



Preschool say goodbye to the children below who are joining  Reception in September.  We also say 

goodbye to Cedric as he and his family are moving house. 

 

 

Please can we remind you that crocs and wellies are not suitable for wearing in preschool. Wellies can 

be worn outside and for Forest school. 

 



Thank you for coming and supporting our very last Bedstone Concert.  The children were amazing in very hot 

conditions and we are all incredibly proud of them. 

We would like to thank all of our parents and friends of the school for all your support over this year.  We thank 

you  for all your help with regular reading and homework support, events and fundraising.  THANK YOU TO YOU 

ALL! 

We thank Mr Baker, Mrs White and Janet (Mrs Hartin) who give up their time and come in to school each week. 

Thank you to Mr Lyons and Mr Blackman who gave up their time for the Goblin car and thank you to Catherine 

Cooper who has worked with KS2 and has kindly donated poetry books to our school.

 

This term, we have been working with our 
Author Partner, Catherine Cooper and her 
husband Ron, to publish a book of poetry 
written by our amazing children here are 
St Mary's.  Following a meeting with Cath-
erine, all of the children from Classes 2 
and 3 independently wrote their own po-
etry and Catherine worked tirelessly to 
a very tight deadline to collate them into a 
format which the printers could then pub-
lish. Catherine and Ron came into school 
this week to present each child with their 
own copy and kindly donated a number of 
copies for the school library to be enjoyed 
by future generations. The children 



Attendance  

Attendance Figures for last week:7.07.25-11.07.25 

                                  Teme (Class 1) 89.33% 

                              Hales  (Class2) 95.45% 

                             Redlake (Class 3) 90.59% 

                    Overall 91.40%  Target or better. 

Please remember our school day starts at 8.45am.  You must let us know if your 
child is not going to be in school on a day by 8.45am. 8.45.am. 

                      Information for Parents 
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